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Rep. Jacobson Statement on Assembly Floor Session

MADISON - Today, Legislative Republicans passed a gerrymandered redistricting map,
amended Assembly Bill 415. Representative Jacobson (D-Oregon) released the following
statement:

“The people of Wisconsin have spoken, repeatedly, about their desire for fairness, transparency,
and bipartisanship. This bill is anything but,” said Representative Jacobson. “This bill is simply
a different form of gerrymander, drawn to protect incumbent Republicans.”

“No member of this body, no matter what side of the aisle they represent or the tantrums they
throw, is entitled to be a representative. The people of Wisconsin choose us, not the other way
around.

“These maps are not ours, they are the people’s maps.”
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Jenna Jacobson represents the 43rd Assembly District which encompasses parts of Dane, Green,
and Rock counties.



